
Dear Secretary Burgess:  

 

Citizens for Local Power (CLP) strongly supports the request of the Alliance for a Green Economy 

(“AGREE”) for an extension of the deadline for filing comments on Staff’s Responsive Proposal for 

Preserving Zero-Emissions Attributes in Case 15-E-0302. CLP concurs with AGREE that the 

substantial changes contained in this proposal merit a new SAPA notice and the customary 45 days 

for interested parties to comment.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jennifer Metzger 

Co-Director 

Citizens for Local Power 

(845) 489-0830 

 

 


